
Calvin du Randt
STORAGE CONCEPTS
Bloemfontein
Date 2014/10/16

Dear Calvin,

I’m writing this letter on your request after you enquired about the 
quality and my satisfaction, four years after completion.

I can still honestly use the same words that I used four years ago 
when I congratulated you on a job very well done.  I still remember 
how we were pressed for time and the inconvenience of moving 
and expanding the Pharmacy.  It was amazing how effective 
everybody worked en how all the time expectancies were met.  
Those little problems that always arises while installing was quickly 
and effectively dealt with.  I have revamped my pharmacy three 
times over the past 20 years and I must say this was the best 
experience of them all.

Now 4 years down the line I must congratulate you again on the 
quality of the workmanship since every thing is still functioning 
perfectly.  The products you suggested seems to last forever and 
the designs you did really makes sense.

I will strongly recommend you to anybody.  

Sincerely yours,

Jors van der Schyff

Shop 11, Preller Square
Graaf Reinette str
Dan Pienaar, Bloemfontein
T 051 4366666
F 051 4361553
E prellera@telkomsa.net
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